MONTANA

Montana Chapter of the International Code Council

March 25, 2021

Attn: Mr. William Bryant, Nominating Committee Chairman
¢/o Dominic Sims, CEO

International Code Council

900 Montclair Road

Birmingham, AL 35213

RE: Letter of Support for David Spencer

Dear Mr. Bryant and Committee Members,

The Montana Chapter of ICC is pleased to endorse David Spencer for re-election to the ICC Board of
Directors. David continues to support our profession and has served in many capacities on other boards,
including his current position as Director at Large on the ICC Board of Directors.

The Montana Chapter of ICC has reviewed Mr. Spencer’s credentials and we firmly believe that he will
continue to represent the ICC members to the best of his ability in the upcoming term. We fully support
his bid for re-election.

Respectfully Submitted,

Kargn Courtney
Président
ontana Chapter of ICC



